August 7, 2008

To: Friends of Marine Stadium

c/o Dade Heritage Trust

190 SE 12th Terrace

Miami, FL 33131

The Rhythm Foundation is pleased to be an organizational sponsor of Friends of Marine Stadium. We are very enthusiastic about seeing the Stadium restored and returned to productive use. In our opinion, it will be a very viable venue for concerts and events.

Since 1986, the Rhythm Foundation has promoted over 200 concerts in Miami at such diverse locations as the Artime Theatre, The Gusman Center, the American Airlines Arena, and the new Arsht Center. We have extensive experience with the issues of size, logistics and scale of viable facilities. The Marine Stadium would provide a niche that is not served by other venues in Miami and would furthermore offer the viewer a unique concert experience unmatched anywhere. We know the Stadium will be useful to us-and to other promoters both in Miami and nationwide who will be able to provide events of creativity and quality to our community.

Revival of The Marine Stadium will be a terrific boost to the arts and culture scene in Miami and we look forward to working here.



Yours truly,

